Secretary's report

I have been PPG secretary for the last 2 years and during that time the main topic of discussion has been whether or not Sainsburys would get planning permission and if so what they would be doing for the surgery.  So its very pleasing that this AGM will be the first one to be held in the new and modernised surgery.

As  secretary I have been responsible for taking minutes at the regular committee meetings of the group and I am also the point of contact with the National Association of Patient Participation groups (NAPP).  NAPP sends out monthly bulletins to keep us aware of national issues regarding General Practice. It has encouraged us over the last 2 years to hold Open Days to try to educate more of the patients in the role of the PPG. Though both of the Open afternoons have been well attended the second one this year was particularly well supported.  

Finally I'd like  to thank Jenny and Ian for providing such good leadership and Amanda for making us feel so welcome in  the surgery.

